
Many thanks for your email regarding NRMM in London. I have been asked to respond as I work in 
the Air Quality Team at City Hall. 
 
Full details about the Non Road Mobile Machinery Scheme can be found on our scheme website 
here: https://nrmm.london/. 
 
Additional details about the requirement for constant speed engines (such as generators) to be 
compliant with Stage V emissions standards can also be found in the NRMM exemptions policy, 
available to download from the scheme website here: https://nrmm.london/content/nrmm-exemption-
policy 
 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the reference at 
the top of this email. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

GLA Air Quality Team 

  

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA's FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-
information 

 

https://nrmm.london/
https://nrmm.london/
https://nrmm.london/content/nrmm-exemption-policy
https://nrmm.london/content/nrmm-exemption-policy
https://nrmm.london/content/nrmm-exemption-policy
https://nrmm.london/content/nrmm-exemption-policy
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information

